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7 May 2019 
 
 
 
 
 

Dear Parent/Carer 
 

Child Class will be visiting Camp Mohawk next week on Wednesday 15 May for the day. 
 

Please can you ensure your child is wearing school uniform so they will be easily recognisable to us 
whilst offsite and have suitable clothing for outdoor weather. 

 
We will be returning to school at approximately 2.30pm so we will be in time for transport.   

 
If your child requires a packed lunch please let us know. 

 
 Yours faithfully                                                                                                                                                                      
 
 
 
 
 

Vicki Blake                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                     
Class Teacher 

 
 
 
 
 


